


It’s an annual free, self-guided tour for 
consumers to connect with local farmers 
and producers to learn about where their 
food comes from.

• On the second Saturday in July each year from 10am 
– 4pm, local farms open their doors to the public.

• Generally 20 – 25 farms across MN and western WI 
participate.

• Strengthens consumers’ connection to the local 
food system

• Learning opportunity for the whole family







• Coordination belongs to 
one co-op

• The “ask” to be involved
• Cost
• Timing
• Communications
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https://www.coopfarmtour.com/



